
Leslie Fenton <lsfenton@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Plan to get diners and drinkers back inside 
1 message

Chris <chris@manifesta.us> Mon, Mar 1, 2021 at 7:14 PM
To: cityclerk@ci.carmel.ca.us

Hi Britt, 
Please share my email with City Council before the meeting Tuesday. 
Thank you, 
Chris 

Re: Extending hours for bars and wineries 

Dear Mayor and Carmel City Council, 

As the COVID-19 vaccine is distributed we look forward to a more normal future in downtown Carmel. When that day
comes I hope restaurants and bars can get off the street and back inside, warm and cozy like before. 

Until then, 6pm closing for wine tasting parklets and 10pm closing for outdoor dining and drinking is a compromise we can
live with. 

Thank you, 
Chris Sanders 

--  
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "Community Activities" group. 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to communityactivities+
unsubscribe@ci.carmel.ca.us. 
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/ci.carmel.ca.us/d/msgid/
communityactivities/2141D537-DFDF-43F3-9B33-5568C019D2E3%40manifesta.us. 
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